Heath Renninger September 20, 2018

The Pine Grove Board of Directors reviewed your evaluation and district goals, we are
pleased to inform you by vote your evaluation and district goals for 2017/18 school year
were satisfactory. The Board continues to appreciate the direction the school district is
now going in and looks forward to continual growth in the future. We have selected
goals: Curriculum Aligned to Standards, Standard Assessments, School Climate, and
Collective Bargaining as your district goals for the 2018/2019 school year.

Sincerely,

Conlyrr D

Dr. Evelyn Wassel
President

Pine Grove Area
School Board

Yyias

David Lukasewicz
Vice President
Pine Grove Area
School District



